
Stations of the Cross Prayer Services · Offered 
on Fridays in Lent, starting at 11am. A simple 
soup and bun lunch follows. All are welcome.


Parables and Pints · Join us 7:30pm Wednesday, 
April 9th at the Royal Oak on March Road. The 
topic: "Biblical Bad Boys." All are welcome.


Ukrainian Egg Painting · Join us on Saturday,  
April 12 at 2pm for this beautiful Easter tradition. 
This is a training workshop, and all materials will 
be supplied. Tickets are $10 and pre-registration 
is required. Contact Allison Barnum to register: 
childrensministry@stpaulshk.org 


Confession · Offered on Saturdays in Lent, from 
9:30 – 10:30am. Please use the office entrance, 
and meet Fr. Stephen at his office.


Children’s Good Friday · Rutter Hall, April 18th, 
4-6pm. Through activities, songs, and stories, 
children will learn to appreciate the cross in 
child-appropriate ways. Supper is included. 
Contact Allison Barnum for details, to volunteer, 
or to register: childrensministry@stpaulshk.org


Next Week's Lessons · Isaiah 43:16-21; Psalm 126; 
Philippians 3:4b-16; John 12:1-8


OFFERINGS / DONATIONS


We continue to rely on your donations to further 
the work of our parish and help serve our 
community. Please visit our website at       
https://stpaulshk.org/give for important details 
on how to donate through Church Envelopes, 
Monthly Pre-Authorized Withdrawal, E-Transfer, 
or Canada Helps.

INTERCESSIONS


SUNDAY, MARCH 30, 2025


In our Diocese we pray for ·


† The Rt. Rev. Shane Parker - Bishop of Ottawa

† Anne our Metropolitan and Acting Primate

† Area Parish of the Valley


In Kanata we pray for ·


† Catch The Fire

† St. Mina & St. Karas Coptic Church

† Community of Christ

† Glen Cairn United Church


We pray for the ministry of St. Paul’s Church ·


† The people of St. Paul’s

† St. Paul’s Clergy & Staff: Stephen, Bill, John, 

David, Darlene, Basile, & Allison & their families

† All Ministry Leaders

† Our Wardens - Colin, Kevin, Kristen, & Robert

† Cornerstone Newsletter - Alison Stortz

† Tech Team - Colin Mackenzie

† Quilters - Joan Ferrier


Your prayers are requested for · 


Silvia, Shannon, Heidi, Cliff, Jamey, Rizwan, 
Donald, Margarita, Doug, Aaron, James & Mark


You can email “Your prayers are requested for” 
names to bulletin@stpaulshk.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS


Name Tags · If you would like to purchase a $15 
St. Paul's name tag please contact Darlene in the 
office. admin@stpaulshk.org or 613-836-1001


Easter Flowers · Would you like to make a special 
donation toward Easter flowers for the Church in 
memory of loved ones? If so, you can make your 
donation by e-transfer or in your regular donation 
envelope (indicate amount). Please include the 
names of the loved ones. Donations are tax 
receiptable.


Sidespersons Training & Refresher · If you are a 
sidesperson, or would like to be, please join us 
today March 30th at 10:30am in the sanctuary for 
a training & refresher session. If you have any 
questions please contact Tracy Albert at 
tracyalbertca@gmail.com


Lenten Outreach · This year, we are encouraging 
parishioners to contribute to the work of St. 
George’s Anglican College in Jerusalem. As a 
college which often attracts international 
students, the war in Palestine has devastated its 
finances. This Lent, our hope is to raise $5,000 in 
donations to help fund a staff member’s salary. 
$100 will pay for a day of salary, greatly helping 
the life of a staff member and their family. To 
give, please use our regular parish giving 
methods, and make out any cheques to St. Paul’s 
Anglican Church. Simply note with your gift that 
this is to go to the St. George’s College Fund. Gifts 
are tax receiptable. Please see the Let Your Light 
Shine brochure (in the Narthex) for more info.


Choral Compline · Please join us Saturday April 
5th at 7:30 for a service of music, led by the 
women of the Vocata Trio, reflecting Lenten 
themes which will help us prepare for the 
Church's upcoming Holy Week. All are welcome.


